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December



CLUB AND PROJECTS
Email rebecca.hayes@uky.edu

Cloverbuds:
No December meeting!!! We are in need

of a volunteer leader for this club. If you

are interested, please email Rebecca!

Teen Council:
Will meet on December 20th at 4:30 pm!

They will meet on the Third Tuesday of

each month at the Extension Office. This

is open to youth in grades 6-12.

Homeschool:
Will meet on December 20th at 11:00

am! They will meet on the Third

Tuesday of each month at the Extension

Office.




Lego Robotics:
Will meet on December 13th at 5:00 pm!

They will meet on the Second Tuesday

of each month at the Extension Office.

Heritage School Club:
First Tuesday of each month at school.

December 6th is the next meeting!

Tygart Creek School Club:
The first meeting will be on November

9th from 3:30pm-4:30pm at school.

@CarterCountyKY4H @cartercounty4h

IMPORTANT DATES
School Enrichment Dates:
January 9th- Virtual Academy

January 11th- Star Elementary

January 12th- Olive Hill Elementary

January 17th- Prichard Elementary

January 24th- Tygart Creek

Elementary

Cloverbud Summer Camp:
June 2-4 at North Central 4-H Camp.

Enrollment information will be

announced in the spring

4-H Summer Camp:
August 1st - August 4th at North

Central 4-H Camp. Enrollment

information will be announced in the

spring.

The Extension Office will
be closed in observance
of the holiday season on

December 24th -
January 2nd.



Teen Council Members
making holiday cards

On November 15, the Carter County Teen Council, including Kelsey
Wilson, Brooklyn Middleton, Nevaeh Kouns, and Darrin Yates, made

holiday cards to be delivered to the residence at the Friendship
House, the Chapel House, and the nursing home. If you are

interested in joining the Teen Council, we meet every 3rd Tuesday of
the month at the Carter County extension office.

Submitted by Kelsey Wilson 



Carter County 4-Her, Kenzie Owens, is on the Kentucky 4-H
State Teen Council and they are doing a fundraiser. If you
are interested in ordering one of these keychains, please

email her at ccakenziemarie@gmail.com



IF SO... EMAIL REBECCA.HAYES@UKY.EDU
TO SPONSOR A SCHOLARSHIP!

DEADLINE IS JUNE 30.

New Friends
Memories that last a lifetime
Independency
Learning new skills

What you will be funding:

4-H
Summer Camp

ARE YOU WANTING TO GIVE THE GIFT
OF SUMMER CAMP?



Save the Date
4-H Summer Camp 2023

August 1st - August 4th








